
 
Board of Directors Property Committee 

Summary of January 9, 2019 Meeting 

 

Camp Archbald 

 A conservancy hear rumors of Camp Archbald being sold and has shown an interest in several 

capacities.  A tour was recently conducted and GSHPA awaits a response from this group.   

 On January 8, 2019, GSHPA and SoCA received the 98-page “Camp Archbald Structural 

Assessment of Select Buildings,” prepared by Anthony C. Bernadi, PE. Property Committee 

members were encouraged to review the assessment. A more thorough review of this 

document will be done at the next meeting. 

 Cabot Oil & Gas will be preparing and hosting a webinar for the property committee and Board 

of Directors to discuss future partnerships. 

Camp Louise 

 Review of an additional proposal from the Friends of Camp Louise and response was discussed. 

Camp Furnace Hills 

 By January 11, 2019 the realtor will reach out to all parties that have expressed interest in 

purchasing Camp Furnace Hills, including the Furnace Hills Camping Association. If there is no 

sales agreement in place by February 28, 2019, the property will go to public sale.  

Miscellaneous 

 Due to major security concerns, GSHPA will be conducting infrastructure upgrades to its 

Harrisburg office.   


